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Fort Drum to test emergency response capabilities with North Country partners

FORT DRUM, N.Y. – Fort Drum will conduct an exercise with community partners on Wednesday, July 10, to assess emergency response and recovery capabilities.

During this exercise, there will be an increased volume of police, fire and EMS vehicles from Fort Drum and other agencies in the North Country, and there is no cause for alarm.

The COL Michael Plummer Gate will be closed from approximately 9:30-11:30 a.m. as part of the exercise. The Lt. Gen. Paul G. Cerjan, Gasoline Alley and Wheeler-Sack Army Airfield gates will all be open to traffic as regularly scheduled.

Community members are encouraged to use this as an opportunity to review their Family and Personal Preparedness Plan! For information and resources, visit ready.army.mil or ready.gov.
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